
Great Falls Growth Policy Steering Committee Meeting Summary 
 
January 9th, 2024 meeting 
Gibson Room, Civic Center 
 
Attendance 

Steering Committee Members: 
Rick Tryon 
Heather Hoyer 
Brett Doney 
Kris Cron 
Michael Hallahan 
Abigail Hill 
Wayne Klind 
 
Staff/Consultant:  
Brock Cherry 
Alaina Mattimiro 
Andrew Finch 
Allison Mouch 
 
General Public: 
Jenn Rowell, The Electric 
Jeanie Price (left early) 

 
Overview 
The meeting began at about 3:30 PM with an introduction to the meeting by Planning & Community 
Development Director Brock Cherry. Mr. Cherry then directed Allison Mouch of Orion Planning+Design 
to begin her presentation.  
 
Ms. Mouch began by going over some key information regarding the Existing Conditions Analysis that 
was conducted in the scope of the Growth Policy. There was discussion amongst the committee 
members about the analysis, specifically regarding the population projections.   
 
Ms. Mouch also introduced the workshop mapping activity that would be used for the January 
community workshops happening at the end of the month. Ms. Mouch asked for feedback regarding the 
maps and questions being asked. Some of the feedback from the steering committee members included 
adding points of reference for participants and changing vocabulary to be more user friendly. 
 
Steering committee members were encouraged to attend the upcoming workshop meetings if they 
could, but attendance was not mandatory. 
 
There was no public comment. 


